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September 13, 2000

State Farm Insurance

240 Standford Ave

Grand Rapids, MI 49442

Dear State Farm Insurance,
In reply to your letter notifying me that my policy is up for review and could possible be cancelled. 

I do believe that I would be a wise investment for your company, State Farm Insurance. I would like to remind you that the accident, which happened on April 10, 1992, was my first accident. I also have no past history of points on my license. I do believe that a new policy could be found to fit both sides of the parties involved. If you would like to negotiate a new policy with me, we can set up meeting. Please give me a call at 616.239.1923 from 9 to 5.

I would appreciate if State Farm Insurance would allow me to prove myself in the years to come. 

Sincerely,
George Stevens 

